
 

 

 

 
 
 
Tuesday 25th June 
  
 
 

Year 5 Parent Meeting 
Tuesday 2nd July 3.15pm 

Preparing for Secondary School 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to an important meeting for Year 5 parents next Tuesday, 2nd July at 
3.15pm in the school hall.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to talk about the application process for applying for a Secondary 
School place for your child.  We will also be sharing information with you about Year 6 including 
the class mixing and the Year 6 Residential Trip.   
 
We hope that this meeting will be helpful and informative. We can also, hopefully, answer any of 
your questions so that you can make the best choices for your child going forwards. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Marston  
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